From: Kevin Garthwaite, On behalf of the Langlade PTO
Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2015 11:39 AM

To: Brad Lange

Subject: Re: Parking Request from Langlade PTO

The Langlade PTO will once again hold our Parti Gras Fundraiser. The date is March 10,
2016. We are requesting to have the ability to park from 4pm until 8 pm on the North side
of Broadview and on East and West Pennwood Circle. We appreciate your past support of
this important fundraiser in allowing for ample parking. We request to be put on your
Village meeting agenda to gain permission from the board. The event is from 5pm to 8pm.
If anything else is required, please advise. Please confirm this is received and provide a
follow up email to ensure we will be added to the agenda. Thank you for your help.




